
 

 

  

 

                                                                                           

  

 

 

 

                

 
Friday 5th May 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We are planning a trip to Freightliners city farm on Friday 9th June for Nursery and Reception as part 
of our next topic, Animals. The cost of the trip is £3, this is to be paid on your school gateway 
account before the 7th June.  
 
Your child will need a packed lunch on this day. If you require a free school lunch then please indicate 
on the slip below. Your child will have to carry their own lunch and a bottle of water so please send 
them to school with a backpack.  
 
We will travel by bus and plan to leave school at around 9:30 am and will be back around 1pm after 
eating our packed lunch in the park. 
 
Please return the slip below asap, indicating that your child has permission to come on the trip, 
whether or not you can accompany us, and if they require the school to provide a packed lunch. 
There are a limited number of places for adults so every parent may not be able to attend but we will 
let you know if you are coming or not before we break up for half term.  
 
Many thanks. 
Miss Mackay  
 
                   

 
 

I give permission for my child ______________________________  
to go to Freightliners farm on 9th June 2023 
 
 
 
I can accompany my child on the trip  
124\ 
 
 
I require a school lunch for the trip  

 
 

 

St. Mary's C. of E. Primary School 

Barn Street, Stoke Newington, 

LONDON N16 0JT 

Phone: 020 8800 2645      

E-mail: admin-office@st-marys.hackney.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Jane O’Brien 

 

 
“St Mary’s…. feeding the mind, body and spirit so we can be the best we can be.” 

 



 

 

Signed_______________________________________ 


